
 

 

26th November 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are holding our Christmas Nativities on the below dates and these will be held in school.   

 

10th December – 2pm til 3pm 

11th December – 2pm til 3pm  

11th December – 5pm til 6pm  

 

Due to the size of our hall, the Nativities will be a ticketed event, with a maximum of 3 tickets issued per 

child.   We will be sending out a short form on text so that you can request tickets.  Please note that we 

only have 100 tickets, per performance and the tickets will be issued on a first come, first serve basis.  

Once we reach the 100 limit, we will have to close that particular Nativity.  You can therefore only request 

a maximum of 3 tickets and these can be used at one performance or split between each Nativity. 

 

Nursery, Class 1 and 2 will be singing songs and the children in Reception will be actors in the main 

performance.  

 

Nursery, Class 1 and Class 2 – Please note – on the 11th December, as the performance starts at 5pm, 

your child will need to be dropped off at school for 4.45pm and can be collected from school at 6.15pm.  

 

Reception – Please note - on the 11th December, as the performance starts at 5pm, your child will need to 

be dropped off at school for 4.30pm and can be collected from school at 6.15pm.  

 

Reception - Depending on the part your child has, they may need to have face paint and glitter hairspray 

on.  If you don’t want your child to have this, can you please let me know as soon as possible.   

 

Parents are advised that no photography will be allowed during the performances since this distracts the 

children taking part and members of the audience alike.  There will be an opportunity to take photographs 

at the end of the performance.  Videoing is allowed as long as this does not block the view of other 

members of the audience.  Please note that any photos and videos should not be put online via social 

networking sites including facebook.   We will be filming the Nativity and this will be shared with you as a 

link via dojo. 

 

If you are unable to drop off/collect your child at the above times, or your child is unable to attend on the 

11th December, can you please let the class teacher know.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Smith 

Deputy Headteacher 


